
Imagination Center at Reindahl Park 
Update 
Construction progress continues on schedule at 
the Imagination Center at Reindahl Park. Major 
foundational work is complete, including all 
building surveying, footing excavation, and 
foundation installation. The site has been 
transformed with new footings and foundations 
now in place across the entire building 
footprint.  Upcoming work includes site utilities 
installation for storm sewer and water systems, 
as well as geo-thermal piping installation. Above 
ground, some interior masonry work will begin 
as work moves into the fall season.  

We will begin reviewing the public art 
submissions in September, followed by a 
committee recommendation of several artists 
to be advanced through the process and submit 
concepts for consideration.  This process is run 
through Madison Arts Commission and funded 
through the Percent for Art requirement. 

Thanks to great community support, the Madison Public Library Foundation’s capital campaign 
has raised $3.5 million of its $4.5 million fundraising goal to date. 

Monthly construction updates are available on the Engineering Department’s project page and 
shared out through the Library’s email newsletter, too.    

https://www.cityofmadison.com/engineering/projects/imagination-center-at-reindahl-park
https://www.madisonpubliclibrary.org/collection/insider/imagination-center-reindahl-park-updates



